
Killara Primary School P&C 
Meeting 20th March 2013 

Notes for meeting 
 
(Note: these are not formal minutes as a quorum was not reached.  An informal 
meeting with the following discussion took place) 
 
 
Meeting opened:  Michelle O’Dea opened the Parents and Citizens (P&C) 

meeting at 9.30am on 20th March 2012 in the KPS Performing 
Arts hall. 

  
Chairperson: Michelle O’Dea  
  
In attendance:  
 

Unity Taylor-Hill (Principal), Michelle O’Dea, Catriona Dixon, 
Micky Mylne, Dwi Robertson, Virginia Vaughan. 

  
Apologies:  Ainslie Wheatley, Stella Sung 
  
Minutes from the 
AGM: 

Minutes were accepted as true and correct. No motion entered 
into as there was not a quorum. 

  
Correspondence 
In/Out 
 

McGrath Realty:  

President Report: 
(Michelle O’Dea 
Catriona Dixon) 

Refer to attachment 1 for President’s report 

  
Principal’s Report: 
(Unity Taylor-Hill) 

Refer to attachment 2 for Principal’s report 

 
 

  
Treasurer Report: 
(Stella Stung) 

Refer to attachment 3 for Treasurer’s Report 
 

 
General Matters 

 
Location of new demountable  - if the case that any new 
demountables are needed in the school, the location will 
decided after discussions with parents and Property 
Management department of the Department of Education. 
 

 Annual report:  April 1 Literacy and Numeracy. 
 
Canteen Managers – Went to a Healthy Canteen seminar on 
19 March and can report that the canteen is on track.  
 
New PSSA Sports Uniforms are currently being designed and 
will go into production shortly. 
 
School Directory – is currently being finalized. P&C is waiting 



teachers to confirm class roles for each class. 
 
Type-a-thon – Melissa Lynch Hill donating 2 major prizes.  
 
School has been negotiating with Lindfield Bookshop about 
providing opportunities for Grandparents to purchase books 
and donate them to the school on Seniors Day. 
 
Eating in classrooms – issue brought up by parents about 
eating lunch in classrooms.  Unity explained this was initially a 
parent request so children would each lunch. Unity will talk to 
teachers and explore other options, possibly utilizing outdoor 
space and new lunch tables for this. 
 
Virginia  - gave an update of Killara Kids alterations. A change 
in licence agreement has been sought and approved to allow 
KK to increase its numbers gradually for term 2 and beyond.  
Works are being done to the KK rooms to allow for this. 
 
 

Meeting closed: Michelle O’Dea closed the meeting at 10.20 am 
 

 
Next P&C meeting: 

 
Wednesday May 15, 2013 
 
 

Meeting minutes 
distribution: 
 
 

To be posted on Killara PS website . 


